
 

Views from Parties on the term and mandate of the Consultative 
Group of Experts (CGE) and the need for continuation of the group 

 

Angola as just conclude the National Communication in the hand of 2011, 
witch was submitted in the beginning of 2012. To conclude this work the 
support provided by the Group was extremely important in terms of 
providing training and opportunities to exchange with other countries 
lessons, experiences and best practices. 

 

As develop and LDC country the existing capacity to deal with National 
Communication still very limited and the training programme of CGE is 
fundamental element and opportunity to continuing address this country 
need. To assist on next Communication reports and other challenge around 
the implementation of the convention. 

 

Very few bodies in the convention are very engaged on training and there 
very few opportunities out side of the convention who can provid that. The 
continuation and stragen of CGE would assist countries like Angola to 
meet the commitments to the convention 

    

 


